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Comments: As an equestrian I am very opposed to e-bikes being allowed on forest trails.  It is scary enough to

have a mountain bike fly around a corner and slide to a stop when we meet. E-bikes are much faster and quiet

which greatly increases the danger and negativity impacts my right to enjoy the great outdoors.  Motors have no

place on trails! 

 

As the mother of a walking impaired child, there are other ways for people with physical limits to access the

forests that do not endanger or negatively impact others.  With that said my son also rides with me and I take his

safety very seriously since he has very little ability to stay on if his horse spooks. 


